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February 11, 1982

Rabbi Benjamin Kreitman
Executive Vice-President
United Synagogue of America
155 Fifth Avenue

New York, New York 10020

Dear Ben,

It was good being with you -- albeit too briefly -- at the
United Synagogue conventfion.

The enclosed bill was cha mu’lyhnbthtm-
cord Hotel when I came to USA convention. Could you
have your office take care of it?

Many thanks!
Cordially,
Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum
National Director
Interreligious Affairs
MHT:RPR
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Rabbi Marc H., Tanenbaum
American Jewish Committee
165 East 56 Street

-~ 155 FIFTH AVENUE New York, N.Y. 10022
.~ NEWYORK, N.Y. 10010
L (212)5337800 Dear Marc:

I am pleased to invite you on behalf of the Convention Committee
and myself to address the concluding session of the Biennial
Convention of the United Synagogue on Thursday &-&Q, November
‘\"’ 19, 1981, at the Concord Hotel, Kiamesha Lake, N.Y,

o The Convention Committee as well as I recognize your undisputed
-“ leadership in the American Jewish Community and are most

E anxious that you accept this invitation.
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The format of this concluding session is a panel discussion of
= the State of the Jew on the North American Continent, We hope
'y that you will be joined by prominent leaders of the United

D" '1.1‘0-) States and Canadian Jewish communities,
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I personally would be delighted if you, a member of the Rabbini-
cal Assembly, could join with us at this convention and describe

[ &2 - e - your own perceptions of how we need to formulate new strategies
V¢ Iennla for the future.

con“ention With all best wishes,

'NOVEMBER:15:19, 1981 S \aatats youis,
CONCORD HOTEL
. KIAMESHA LAKE, .Y,

/vm Benjamin Z, Kreitman
Mg MY AT
“This is the
generation
that'seeks
Him”

(psalm 24:6).
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April 23, 1981

Rabbi Lloyd R, Goldman
Mizpah Congregation

McCallie and Fort Wood Place
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37403

Dear Rabbi Goldman,
Thank you very much for your warm and thoughtful letter.

I shall be happy to accept kind invitation to deliver the
Memorial Lecture in -momlmﬁﬁ.

I am alwost completely booked for October but could find some
time in November. If you would suggest dates that are good
for you I will try to arrange my schedule accordingly.

With warmest good wishes, I am,

Cordially yours,

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum
National PMirector
Interreligious Affairs

MHT :RPR
Enclosures /0| 7L M



Mizpah Gongregation
Julius and Bertha Ochs Memorial Temple

McCallie and Fort Wood Plare ’¥(ﬁkﬁ
@hattannoga, Tennesser 37403 N
A
TELEPHONE 287-8771 p

LLOYD R. GOLDMAN, Raaai
ABRAHAM FEINSTEIN, D. D. D. HUM,, RAaBB! EMERITUS

April 8, 1981

Rabbi Marc Tanenbaum
American Jewish Committee
165 E. 56th Street

New York, New York 10022

Dear Rabbi Tenenbaum;

Several years ago, I had the privilege of
hearing you speak in Chattanooga. My congregation
established a Memorial Lecture series, in memory of
my wife, in 1971, Through the years, we have had
outstanding speakers such as: Jacob Marcus, Alexander
Schindler and Max Lerner make presentations.

Would you be willing and able to present this
year's lecture sometime in October or November? An
honorarium of $500, air coach roundtrip fare and
coverage of all other expenses would be available.
If your answer is in the affirmative, further plans
can be made.

I look forward to your early reply.

Cordially yours,

Sy € o

Lloyd R. Goldman, Rabbi

LRG/me





